
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

          October 9, 2016                                            Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                                Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                                  Collections  - 10/2/16 
 

      Sun.   -  Oct.     9    8:00 a.m. Marilyn Kruger - Steve & Michelle Baudino  Sunday……………………..…$ 1,025.00  

      Wed.  -  Oct.   12  8:30 a.m. James Ribordy - Jim & Mary Ross   Church Repair………...……....$   225.00 

      Sun.   -  Oct.   16      8:00 a.m. Rose Frye - Pat & Susan Carey    Christ Is Our Hope Magazine...$     37.00

                  “Your offering is most appreciated!” 

      Food Pantry Item(s) / October - Canned Soup, Canned Pasta or Canned Stew    

                          “In all circumstances, give thanks, for this 

      Sunday Mass:         October Stewardship           is the will of God for you in Christ Jesus.”   
                                                             

      Lector:    L. Miller         Servers:   P. & J. Baudino             Eucharistic Ministers:   H. Bierle, R. Briscoe & C. Sulzberger     

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Welcome back, Fr. Stanley!  We hope you enjoyed safe travels and time spent with family and friends!!! 

 Word from the Sacred Heart Golf Outing/Hog Raffle Committee - “We are waiting for last costs to come in from 

the newspaper and processing of the hog before we have final numbers for everyone. As soon as we do we will put it in the 

bulletin and post it on the back bulletin board!   Thanks, Dave, Pam, Jim and Peg” 

 October is Respect Life Month in the United States.  “Life Chain is a peaceful and prayerful public witness of pro-life 

individuals standing while praying for our nation and for an end to abortion.  It is a visual statement of solidarity by the 

Christian community that abortion kills children and that the Church supports the sanctity of human life from the moment of 

conception until natural death.” A Life Chain will be held today, Sunday Oct. 9
th

,
 
in Morris, from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. -   

Rt. 47 (Division St.) at 118 E. Jefferson Street.   Participants should dress for the weather and may bring chairs.  The contact 

person for questions or further information is Annie Rasmusson at 214-608-7446.  

 Do you want to March for Life in Washington, D.C.? Join the pilgrimage from January 25 to January 29, 2017.  Each 

year hearts are opened and passionate witnesses return to share the Gospel of Life.  Some highlights include: Mass at the 

Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, a youth rally and Mass, a wreath laying at Arlington National 

Cemetery, visiting monuments and more.  The cost is $341 for high school freshmen through college seniors, including all 

transportation, lodging and most meals.  The cost for adults is $430.00, double occupancy.  All registration forms and a 

$100.00 deposit are due November 1, 2016.  If there are any questions, please contact Respect Life Ministry at 815-221-

6251. For full details and to register visit http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/life/sectioncontent.php?secid=7.   **Important note: 

Want to sponsor eager students struggling to cover the financial requirements for the March for Life?  If so, please contact 

Mary Dragovan at (815-221-6251) for details.** 

 Drawings for the 2016-2017 WATCH (We Are The CHurch) raffle begin next Sat., Oct. 15
th
!!!  Get in on the drawings from  

the very beginning!!!  Tickets are $10.00 each. Your $10.00 ticket enters you in all of the twenty-two (22) $50.00 drawings,  

all four (4) of the $100.00 drawings and the final drawings for $500.00 and $1,000.00….28 total drawings for $10.00!!!  

And….all winning tickets are returned to the drawing drum!!!  A lot of chances for a little money - see Lee Miller today!    

 The P.A.D.S. (Public Action to Deliver Shelter) Program for the winter season is underway.  It is an overnight homeless 

shelter that requires adult volunteers.  St. Lawrence, our sister parish, serves the third Monday of each month at the Peace 

Lutheran Church in Morris.  There are three shifts, 6:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m., 10:45 p.m. - 3:00 a.m. and 2:45 a.m. - 7:30 a.m.   

If you would be interested in helping out, you can contact Tom Perkins at 815-237-8172 or 815-823-4902 (cell).      

 NURSES NEEDED: Partnership in Mission is looking for nurses for the Philippines Mission. We have a special need for OR 
and Recovery room nurses. The dates of the mission are January 27 through February 11, 2017. Come join this dynamic 
group of people in Proclaiming God’s word. Please contact the Missions office (815-221-6258) for full details.  

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “If you know someone…who has had an abortion, express your sympathy for her loss.  Assure her of God’s 

unconditional love, and encourage her to seek healing and forgiveness.” - www.HopeAfterAbortion.org - “Bridges of Mercy 

for Post-Abortion Healing,” - www.goo.gl/MpC7RG - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities.  

 Courtesy of the Diocese of Springfield…some thoughts during this Jubilee Year of Mercy - October 9, 2016 - “Always on 

the lookout.  Elisha looks out for Naaman (2 Kings 5:14-17).  Jesus looks out for the ten lepers (Luke 17:11-19).  Both teach 

us to always attend, always respond to the needs of others.  In the Collect today we pray:  ‘make us always determined to 

carry out good works.’  I need to be on the lookout.  The need for good works abounds.  *Who is in need?  *Who needs me?  

*What will I do?” 

                                    
 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
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